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31st March 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are emailing to check in with everyone as we move into week 2 of self-isolation. 
We really hope that everyone is well and that you are all managing in these very 
difficult and challenging times. 
 
Thank you to everyone who has sent in messages of support and thanks for the 
school staff here as we continue to support the children of the key workers.  
 
A huge thank you from all of us too for all of the other key workers.  
 
We are aware that some of you may now be entitled to free school meals if your 
personal circumstances have changed. If so, please email us by 9:30 each morning 
on: 
 

stgeorges.primary@york.gov.uk 
 
and let us know if you would like a packed lunch for your child. The lunches can 
then be collected from school from 12:00. We are still waiting to hear about the 
government vouchers and will let you know as soon as we have more news about 
these.  
 
School will remain open during the Easter Holidays for the children of key workers 
but packed lunches will not be available over this period. Children who have 
already arranged to attend school over the Easter Holidays will need to bring in a 
packed lunch.  
  
We will be moving to Google Classroom for all of our lessons 
and teaching after Easter. Every child already has a log in 
but we will resend these so don’t worry. Work will be set 
each day, will be marked and feedback will be given on a 
daily basis. Google Classroom is very interactive so your child 
will be able to message the teachers during the day. Some 
teachers will even be videoing lessons that the children can 
watch before they start their work! 
 
Keep safe everyone, 
Kindest regards, 
 
Mrs Statham and the whole St George’s School Team  
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